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Our Quonniecentral.org website continues as a secure https website.  Our website operating system 
provider, Brave River Solutions, helps assure our website is protected from hackers and phishing of 
personal information. They also provide updates to our website and maintain the operating system data 
base. Our website is open to the public with the exception of the Directory information which is 
password protected. 
 
As always, members can access their Directory information by logging in using their email address and 
password and should periodically review and update their online Directory information. Each Directory 
listing has a designated user that can update the data for that listing. That person is listed as the 
assigned user at the bottom of the Directory page. Our goal is to have the Directory always reflect 
accurate information.  
 
Our website, Quonniecentral.org, continues to provide valuable information regarding our community 
including:  
• Calendar of events and meetings including their agendas 
• Directory (password protected)  
• Social event information 
• Recreation information  
• Information about services provided in Quonnie Central Beach and locally  
• Information about Quonnie Central Beach including our governance, budget, and minutes of meetings  
 
 Reminders:  

 Importantly, if you change your email address, the webmaster needs to update your user 
profile to reflect that change so that you can have continued access to the Directory. 

 Your email is your user name. If you forgot your password, simply click on "Forgot your 
password?" and follow the prompts. 

 You are encouraged to update your information in the Directory as needed to keep it accurate 
and up to date.  

 If you need assistance, please reach out to the webmaster.  
 
Thank you to past and present Board of Governors including Committee Chairpersons, and Managers as 
well as Sally Devin, Chris Harris, Michele Pallia and Maud Bailey for their support over the past six years.  
I will be resigning from this position this September. It’s been a pleasure to work with all of you and all 
of our Central Beach community.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Betty Wilson, QCBFD Webmaster. 
 
 
 


